QCAT Practice Direction No. 2 of 2017

QCAT Registry Christmas Closure — 2017
Effective: 27 October 2017

The QCAT registry located on Level 9, 259 Queen Street, Brisbane will be
closed from Monday 25 December 2017, and will re-open on Tuesday
2 January 2018.

The Magistrates Court registry through Queensland also processes QCAT
applications and those registries will be closed pursuant to Magistrates
Court Practice Direction No. 4 of 2017, from Tuesday 26 December 2017
to Friday 5 January 2018 inclusive. While not expressly noted in
Magistrates Court Practice Direction No. 4 of 2017, the Magistrates Court
registries are closed on Christmas Day, Monday 25 December 2017.
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